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17th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that following our recruitment process Miss Jessica 

Eady will be teaching the Robins class during Mrs Lilley’s maternity leave.  Miss Eady 

has experience within the Early Years and is very excited about joining the team and 

teaching your children.  She has already visited the school and met with Mrs Lilley.  In 

preparation for Mrs Lilley’s maternity leave which is planned to commence from the 14th 

January Miss Eady will be starting with us from the 4th Jan to ensure she is familiar with 

the class and school routines.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 
 

 

Kind Regards 

 

 

  

Mrs L Boucher      

Headteacher  

Head teacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk 

Website: www.coatesprimaryschool.info 

 

 

 

mailto:office@coates.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.coatesprimaryschool.info/

